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Isaac Shelby 

SAR/VFW Flag Retirement 

(L-R) Tom Higgins, Dennis Scott, Neal Hammon, Philip Yenowine, 

Ed Myles, Bob Bynum, Noble Roberts and Rev. Forrest Chilton. 

Dennis Scott and Charlie Scott retire the first flag 

at the joint SAR/VFW Flag Retirement service. 

Members of both the Gov. Isaac Shelby SAR Chapter and the 

VFW Post out of Shelbyville retired about 100 tattered and 

torn flags in the ceremony at Clear Creek Park, Shelbyville. 



Samuel Luttrell Williams 

1781-1872 

A tailor by trade, a patriot called to arms, a farmer, and a legislator. Samuel L. Williams was born in Northumberland 

County, VA, the son of Revolutionary War soldier Rawleigh Williams and Rebecca Luttrell. The family settled in what is 

now Montgomery County in 1792. He was commissioned as the Captain of the 5th Regiment on August 7, 1812 and led a 

company of 83 men, including his younger brother Thaddeus, from this county to the Battle of River Raisin in Michigan. 

Following his capture and parole, he returned to Montgomery County where he and his wife Fanny Cluke raised their large 

family of twelve children. He took an active part in community and state affairs. He represented Montgomery County in the 

State House of Representatives in 1814 and 1818, and was sent to the Kentucky Senate from 1820-24, 1828-32, and 1840-

1844. He attained the rank of General while serving in the State Militia. Williams died on his farm at the age of 91. 
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1812 Patriot Grave Ceremony   (Mt. Sterling, KY) 

Many thanks to the Gov. Isaac Shelby color guard for joining the General Zachary Taylor United States Daughters of 1812 in paying 

tribute to a veteran of the Battle of River Raisin. The presentation of the flags and playing Taps truly made the ceremony quite     

patriotic. I know that General Sam would have been proud to be honored by your participation. It was a lovely tribute. Thank you for 

traveling so far to honor my War of 1812 veteran ancestor, Samuel Luttrell Williams.  Sincerely,  Leslie Miller 

GIS Color Guard Chuck Scott & Beirne Miles (Descendant) 

L-R: Mary David Myles, Sarah Hamilton, Dennis Scott, Ann Franklin, Joe Parish, Ruth Korzenborn, Scott Giltner, Chuck Scott, 

Betty Matthews, Bettie Tuttle, Cora Potter, Sharon Withers, Beirne Miles, Leslie Miller and Bob Bynum. 
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Tom Higgins and Charlie Scott each made presentations recently. Tom spoke to the Louisville Genealogical Society and Charlie 

made a PowerPoint presentation at the Scottish Society of Louisville. Above, DAR members pose with the presenters. 

Colleen Wilson, Educational Director for the NSSAR arranged a Flag Day presentation at the Frazier Museum. In picture #1 

she poses with Chuck Scott, Bob Bynum, Tom Higgins and Dennis Scott. In picture #2, the children at the day camp had an 

opportunity to design their own flag. After talking about our flags, our members showed the children items carried in our 

Haversacks. Picture #3 shows Dennis Scott explaining how his black-powder gun works. 
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SAR/DAR Flag Retirement Ceremony 

Spreading the word about the SAR 

Chuck Scott reads and Ed Myles holds “Old Glory.”  Dennis Scott retires a flag that had become tattered and 

torn. Morgan Janes holds the DAR flag while standing with her Grandmother, KSDAR Regent Jessieanne Wells. 



http://gissar.home.insightbb.com/ 

Page 4 

                                                   Calendar of Events 

 

 

July 4                                  Children’s Parade and Bell Ringing Service, Owl Creek Subdivision, Louisville 

 

July 9                                  Honor Flight      E/T/A  9:30 PM 

 

July 16                                KYSSAR meeting 

 

July 23                                DAR Log Cabin marking--Greensburg, KY  1 PM 

                                              (Kentucky Color Guard) 

 

August  20                          Blue Licks Battlefield, Mt. Olivet, KY 

                                                (Kentucky Color Guard) 
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Honor Flight 

Members of the GIS color guard (Chuck Scott, Scott Giltner, Dennis Scott, Joe Parish) and 

two of our WWII veterans Noble Roberts and Ed Myles. 

Forrest Chilton shakes hands 

with Medal of Honor recipient. 

(1) DAR member Leslie Miller and her family  

including sons, GIS members Clay and Beirne 

Miles. 

 

(2) Tom Higgins and Louisville Thruston third VP, 
Doug Collins. 
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             Square Dance Convention, Shepherdsville, KY 

The GIS color guard presented colors and 

standards at the square dance convention. 

 

Left: John Clay Barnett poses with square 

dancer. 
 

Right: Dennis Scott, Vic Bitter, John Clay 

Barnett, Chuck Scott, Scott Giltner, two 

square dancers and Rev. Forrest Chilton. 

Photos on this page by J.C. Barnett 


